UNIVERSITY MUSEUM COMMITTEE Monday, February 27th, 1933. A meeting of the University Museum Committee was held in the Principal's office on Monday, February 27th, at 4 P.M. The following were present: Sir Arthur Currie, (in the Chair) Dr. C.F. Martin Dr. T.H. Clark Prof. T.W.L. MacDermot Dr. G.R. Lomer Dr. W. H. Brittain Prof. Ramsay Traquair Mr. F. Clevel and Morgan Dr. Horst Oertel Prof. F.E. Lloyd Dr. J.J. O'Neill Mr. E.L. Judah, Secretary. After the reading of the minutes, Dr. H.B. Fantham was elected a member of the Committee, and attended the meeting. BUSINESS ARISING OUT OF THE MINUTES Dr. Oertel asked to have 'Group A. ' Museums defined in the minutes of the University Museum Committee in accordance with the Fox Survey, page 24, section VI. Dr. C.F. Martin discussed the question of a reasonable amount of work from other McGill Medical Museums apart from the departments of pathology, bacteriology, and anatomy being executed in the Pathological Museum Workshop. Dr. Oertel maintained that large orders for work absorbed too much time and expense on the part of his staff and shop, but promised all assistance for individual specimens free of charge.